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NOTICE OF MOTION  
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor P. McDonald: 
 
“There is growing concern throughout the District regarding the amount of 
rubbish littering our streets. This has been highlighted by ‘Keep Bromsgrove 
Beautiful’ who are now having to clean our streets, because of the Council failing 
in its legal obligations and duty to maintain a clean environment. 
Therefore, we call upon this Council to uphold its legal responsibilities and 
increase the number of litter pickers and make the District of Bromsgrove a 
pleasant place to live.” 
 


